
 
 

 
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 
AUSTRALIAN FEDERAL POLICE 

Question No. 93 

Senator Fielding asked the following question at the hearing on 23 February 2009: 

Please provide a copy of the review conducted by the Australian Federal Police into the Britt 
Lapthorne case and referred to by Commissioner Mick Keelty in the Senate Estimates conducted on 
20 October 2008. 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

Deputy Commissioner Tony Negus advised at the hearing on 23 February 2009 that the findings of 
the review undertaken by the AFP would not be made public as they relate to the examination of 
internal operating practices and procedures.  The broad themes have been communicated to the 
Lapthorne family.   


